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DDOT Launches the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Improvement Project 

Beginning March 21, 2022 
 

(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will begin construction of The Cleveland Park Streetscape 
and Drainage Improvement Project, located along Connecticut Avenue, from Macomb Street NW to Porter Street NW on March 21, 
2022. Construction duration will be approximately 20 months, completing in the fall of 2023. This project is designed to improve 
drainage throughout the project limit, improve pedestrian safety and implement several green infrastructure improvements.  
 
 
The project will address the local recurring flooding problem near the Cleveland Park Metro Station and will improve and 
implement the following: 

• Improve drainage along the project corridor 
• Modify drainage structures 
• Improve vehicular and pedestrian safety, access, and visibility 
• Install necessary street furnishings  
• Improve streetscapes along the Connecticut Avenue corridor 
• Install native trees, permeable pavers, and tree boxes 
• Install curb extensions, bicycle racks and trash cans 
• Upgrade curb ramps to meet ADA standards 

 
 
Information about the project including updates, traffic advisories and project documents can be found at 
https://www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com/. 
 
For additional information on this project please contact: 
Dawit Kebede, DDOT Project Manager 
Email: dawit.kebede@dc.gov 
 
The mission of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is to enhance the quality of life for District 
residents and visitors by ensuring that people, goods, and information move efficiently and safely with 
minimal adverse impact on residents and the environment. 

 
Follow us on Twitter; like us on Facebook and visit the website at www.ddot.dc.gov to find out about DDOT’s 
work across all eight wards of the District.. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation options 
in the District. 
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